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Weekend wreck injures one
(KAIR)--A double vehicle weekend crash in Atchison County sent one driver to
the hospital.

Atchison County Sheriff Jack Laurie, in a news release, said it happened late
Saturday morning, at U.S. Highway 59 and Phillips Road.

It was at that location that 45-year-old Jeff Schuele, of Atchison, was driving a
white Ford F250, pulling a gooseneck trailer, in the westbound lane of the
highway, waiting for east bound traffic to pass, in order to turn south onto
Phillips Road.

A westbound car, driven by 15-year-old Aubrey Busenbarrick, of Atchison, didn't
notice that Schuele's vehicle was stopped as she approached behind him.

According to the news release, Busenbarrick never slowed down when she struck
the trailer from behind.

She was transported by Atchison County EMS to the Atchison Hospital for the
treatment of non-life threatening injuries.

Schuele was not hurt.

The wreck happened shortly after 11:00 Saturday morning.
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